CO:RE Evidence Base	Downloaded on 12 Jul 2025
Publication
Addressing bullying problems in Irish schools and in cyberspace: a challenge for school management
[bookmark: _Toc2]Details
[bookmark: _Toc3]DOI
10.1080/00131881.2013.874150
[bookmark: _Toc4]Issued
2014
[bookmark: _Toc5]Language
English
[bookmark: _Toc6]Volume
56
[bookmark: _Toc7]Issue
1
[bookmark: _Toc8]Start Page
[bookmark: _Toc9]End Page
[bookmark: _Toc10]Authors
Corcoran L.;Mc Guckin C.
[bookmark: _Toc11]Type
Journal article
[bookmark: _Toc12]Journal
Educational Research
[bookmark: _Toc13]Publisher
Informa UK Limited
[bookmark: _Toc14]Topics
Online safety and policy regulation
[bookmark: _Toc15]Sample
A sample of 45 post-primary school principals in Ireland responded to the research
[bookmark: _Toc16]Implications For Educators About
[bookmark: _Toc17]Abstract
" School management, in Ireland and also internationally, are currently faced with the problem of peer aggression among students both in a traditional school context and in a cyber context. Although Irish school principals are obliged to implement policy and procedures to counter bullying among students, there is a need for guidance that relates specifically to cyber-based peer aggression. The present research was conducted in order to assess Irish post-primary school principals’ methods of addressing both forms of peer aggression through school policy and procedures in the absence of cyber-specific guidelines.It was evident that further guidance and support is required from the Department of Education and Skills to assist Irish post-primary school principals in countering cyberbullying. The current research also had implications for conducting research online with school personnel."
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"It emerged that all respondents implemented policy to counter traditional bullying and the majority (32 of 44 respondents) addressed cyberbullying within this policy. It was evident that a number of respondents were attempting to provide training for pupils, parents and teachers in relation to traditional bullying, cyberbullying and cyber safety. However, there was great disparity with regard to the training approaches. With respect to cyberbullying specifically, principals indicated a need for greater support from the Department of Education and Skills in relation to training, resources, guidance and information"
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